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There is no mitigation that can make wild fish safe from aquaculture pens. Our wild salmonids are
under threat from habitat destruction, pollution and introduced diseases. This is partly due to the
unnatural concentrations and feeding of penned finfish. If we are to protect and rebuild our native
salmon, steelhead and other sea run trout populations, it cannot be done in conjunction with the
toxicity created by fish farming in adjacent waters. This permit must be revoked, with no
equivocation.


